Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

National Capital Region DQ')ED
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS -

SFHS Compound, Misamis St., Bago Bantay. Quezon City

September 7, 2010
MEMORANDUM TO:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division/District Supervisors
Secondary/Elementary Principals
District ALS Coordinators

- Instructional Managers/Mobile Teachers
ALS Center Managers

RESCHEDULING OF ALS BASIC COURSE TRAINING FOR NEW INSTRUCTIONAL
MANAGERS

| For the information and guidance of the field, the ALS Basic Course Training for New

Instructional Managers at the Regional Educational Learning Center (RELC), Marikina City
which was tentatively scheduled on September 17-21, 2010 is being moved to October 21-25,
2010 due to the unavailability of the training venue. Participants to this training shall be
informed through a succeeding Memorandum. |

Wide and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

;

CORAZON C. RUBIO,CESO VI
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
| Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent



